"LET THE CHRISTMAS LIGHT SHINE AMONG US"

Christmas is a very special season...a time when we celebrate the gift that was given to us in Bethlehem so long ago. It is also a time to think of loved ones who are with us and those who live within our hearts.

In order to continue our efforts to help with the mission and ministry of our church, First United UCW will be holding a service of "CHRISTMAS LIGHT" Sunday, December 3 @ 7:00 PM. We are inviting our congregation and friends to make a special donation "In Memory of" or "In Celebration of" loved ones. An acknowledgement of your donation will be made during the service. We hope you feel this will be a rewarding way to support our church while paying tribute to loved ones.

If you wish to participate in this special Christmas service, please complete the attached form and return it with your donation by dropping it in the church mailbox, collection plate or by mailing it in the envelope provided by November 22, 2023.

Thank you for helping us light up the Christmas Season!



First United UCW

Share the Christmas Light:

In Memory of			
In Celebration of			
Requested by			- P
Amount:			
Receipt Required: Yes_	No		
Envelope#	or		
Mailing Address:	19	70	
±6			